
 

 

  
March 21, 2023 
 
Representative Dave Lislegard, Chair, House Property Tax Division 
451 State Office Building 
St. Paul, MN 55155 

 
Dear Chair Lislegard and division members: 
 
On behalf of the 1700+ members and affiliates of the St. Paul Area Chamber, who together represent more 
than 3 million employees and their families, thank you for the opportunity to comment on H.F. 1377. 
 
As a chamber, we recognize the need for an increase in Local Government Aid (LGA) for the City of St. Paul. 
Our capital city faces unique challenges with its high percentage of tax-exempt property (22%), while at the 
same time, providing significant levels of service to individuals from all over the state. This places an undue 
burden on remaining properties to provide the resources necessary to fund city operations, leaving the City 
of St. Paul with the second highest property tax rate in the state and significant infrastructure investment 
needs.  
 
The Local Government Aid Program was created to help address local funding disparities between cities 
with higher and lower property tax bases. Under the current LGA formula, St. Paul has an unmet need of 
$27.4 million, which is the most of any city in the state. The formula adjustments, inclusion of inflation, and 
additional state aid provided in the division report take steps in the right direction in closing St. Paul’s 
funding gap, and we’d encourage the Legislature to consider going even further. Given that St. Paul is the 
epicenter of state government, it is only appropriate that the state increase its financial support to ensure 
our capital is operated and maintained in a manner that makes all Minnesotans proud. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Respectfully,  

 
 
B Kyle  
President & CEO  
St. Paul Area Chamber 
 
 


